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927 November 2019

Miss | Jones
Our Lady Star of the Sea

Thorpe Road

Horden

Peterlee

SR8 1A

Dear Miss Jones

I am in receipt of Diocesan Inspection Report for Our Lady Star of the Sea.

May I congratulate you and the whole school community on your outstanding report.

It was good to read in the report that the spiritual and personal development of pupils
and stalf underpins all that the school does and that Collective Worship is central to the

life of Our Lady Star of the Sea.

I take this opportunity to thank everyone connected with the school for their
commitment to Catholic education.

I wish the school every success n the future.

With every good wish and blessing
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